
 

 

30th November 2018 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
END OF TERM REWARD TRIPS 

 

In recognition of the hard work put into their studies this term, the school is running a number of end of 
term reward trips: 

 
Monday 17th December Year 9  Trampolining at the Sobell Sports Centre - £4.00 

Leaving school at the end of Period 3. Students must wear full school uniform and must bring their PE kit. 
 

Tuesday 18th December Year 11 Trip to Hackney Picturehouse - £4.00 

Leaving school Period 1 and returning by the end of Period 4. 
 

Wednesday 19th December Year 10 Trampolining at the Sobell Sports Centre - £4.00 
Leaving school at the end of Period 3. Students must wear full school uniform and must bring their PE kit. 

 

Thursday 20th December Year 8  Cinema event in main hall - £1.00 
Event taking place in school. Students wear full school uniform as normal. 

 
Participation on these trips is subject to good behaviour, attendance and punctuality and the final say on 

eligibility lies with the school. Students who have paid for their trip but who are then not allowed to go for 
any reason will receive a full refund. 

 

Please note that students who turn up incorrectly dressed for their trip will not be allowed to go and no 
refund will be given. 

 
Please also note that students who do not go on their allocated trip for any reason will stay school for the 

whole day and complete additional supervised work in core subjects. 

 
Please give your consent and pay for the trip via Parentpay no later than Friday 7th December 2018. 

 
If you have any difficulties using Parentpay please contact the finance team via the school office. 

 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr P McEvoy       
Assistant Headteacher   

 


